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The Child Nutrition Program will be serving a traditional meal that will consist of boiling 
meat, boiled potatoes, berries, and bannock bread on September 24, 3021 to celebrate 
Native American Week.

We will be celebrating National Lunch School Program (NLSP), October 11 through 
October 15, 2021. NLSP serves nearly 30 million children every school day. President 
John F. Kennedy created National School Lunch Week in 1962 to promote the 
importance of a healthy school lunch in a child’s life and the impact it has in the 
classroom. Our theme is, “Wild About School”. We will also be decorating our kitchens.

The Child Nutrition Program received a donation of $1,440.0 from Clay Hickman from 
OPI. This is a personal donation from Clay as he auctioned a sculpture called “Mountain 
Goat”, that he inherited from his late parents, with the intent of giving the proceeds to 
the Browning Public Schools lunch program. 

In honor of the Blackfeet sculptor, John L. Clarke, Clay Hickman took a day from work at 
OPI to personally present the Child Nutrition Program with the check of $1,440.00.


